
 

 

24th April 2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

RE: Historical – Roman Workshop 
 
As part of our Roman topic this half term, we are pleased to inform you that we have arranged 
for Historical Lives to come to our school and present a full-day Roman workshop to Year’s 3 
and 4.  
 
The classes will have the opportunity to learn about the Roman invasion of Britain, through 
drama and role play, receive Roman ‘military training’ and even try on Roman armour.  
  
As the workshop will be very active, we would like to invite the children to come dressed in 
their school P.E kits for the day.  
 
This workshop will take place on Tuesday 30th April 2024. The cost of the work shop is £5.50 
per child and will need to be paid via your parent pay account.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Bolshaw,               Miss McNicholas   Mrs Mooney  
    St Martin   St John Bosco   St Catherine  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


